
We have spent the last 12 months listening to local communities tell us how they would like to 

see health care provided in the future.  We would now like to invite members of the public to 

be part of discussions around what happens next.  Members of the public are welcome to 

attend any of the following: 

Crediton—Wednesday 1 October 2014 
Boniface Centre, Church Lane, Crediton EX17 2AH 

6.00pm-8.00pm 

* * * 

Tiverton—Tuesday 28 October 2014 

Mayoralty Room, Tiverton Town Council, St Andrews Street, Tiverton EX16 6PG 

6.00pm-8.00pm 

  

Moretonhampstead—Monday 3 November 2014 
Moretonhampstead Sports Hall, North Bovey Road, Moretonhampstead TQ13 8NZ 

6.00pm-8.00pm 

* * * 

Okehampton—Wednesday 12 November 2014 
Okehampton Town Hall, Fore Street, Okehampton EX20 1AA 

6.00pm-8.00pm 

 
This will be an opportunity for members of the public to hear about some of the feedback we 
have collected so far as part of our review of community services, as well as being offered the 

chance to discuss the proposals we have for the future based on this feedback. 

 
If you would like to find out more about these events, please contact Nicola Webber on 01392 
356129 or email Nicola.webber@nhs.net Booking is not essential, but is helpful for planning. 
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